Visit to the Mural

On Monday we went on a buggy ride/foot walk to see the mural our teachers painted on Saturday! We
had visited the spot before it was painted and were excited to see what the children thought.

We explained how children from the Nest made the drawing for the mural ~ and then Melody, Jess,

Rachel and Natavia made it a really big painting. Several children began noticing there were flowers
and identifying colors.

Zippy - "Green! Flowers."
Otis - "It tall!"”



Otis - "It's red!" "Painting, Melo Mika paint that."”



Abby - "Pink! Peach!"”



Several children pointed out flowers they liked and had the opportunity to touch the wall and explore
the space around the mural.
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